
   Announcement  
 
 
 
 
January 29, 2019  
 
 

PAAC-BC to host Information Seminar about Bill 54  
(Lobbyists Registration Amendment Act) 

 
VICTORIA—The Public Affairs Association of Canada – BC Chapter (PAAC-BC) will 
host a seminar about Bill 54 (Lobbyists Registration Amendment Act) on Friday, 
February 8, 2019 from 11:30 am to 1:00 pm at Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP, 550 
Burrard Street, Suite 2900, Vancouver.  
 
The seminar will explore the impacts of Bill 54 with speakers Guy W. Giorno and Kyle 
M. Morrow.  
 
Members: Free 
Non-members: $10 
 
Admission includes lunch.  
 
Registration is required; follow this link to register.   
 
Please direct any questions to PAAC-BC:  
 
Kim Haakstad 
President, PAAC-BC 
khaakstad@globalpublic.com 
778-242-8664 
 
 
 

https://paac.wildapricot.org/event-3212567
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